
Area Commission Membership Registration 

    

 A B C 

1  FIELD 

Legistar  

 

__Westland AC__ 

 

(enter the name of the 

Commission) 

 

CURRENT INFORMATION 

Legistar 

 

_Change of address/tele number 

 

(note action required - appointment, 

reappointment, resignation, 

informational change notes) 

 

NEW INFORMATION 

 

(1) Please print new 

information clearly, 

OR 

(2) Place a “check” in 

these boxes if member 

is re-elected and 

information is 

unchanged 

(3) Do not forget to 

update “Term 

Expiration” for re-

elected members 

2 Scott 

 
«FirstName»    

3 Taylor 

 
«LastName»   

4 Commissioner «Title»         

5 581 Simbury St 

 
«Street_Address»   

6 Columbus «City»           

7 OH «State»           

8 43228 «PostalCode»   

9 614-853-0751 «HomePhone»   

10  <<Work Telephone>>  

11  <<Fax Number>>  

12 staylor1385@wideopenwest.

com 
<<Email Address>>  

13  «Designation»   

14 05/2011 «Term_Start_Date»   

15 05/2014 «Term_Expiration»   

 

16 
 

«Replaces» (name of former 

Commissioner) 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Part I Area Commissions  

 

 B) Resumes/Bios 

 

Please obtain and attach a brief Bio or Resume from any new Area Commissioners and attach it to the 

Membership Registration Form (see enclosed two samples). Resumes do not have to be extensive but 

the Mayor's Office wants to know who is being nominated for appointment.  

 

SAMPLE 1 
 

RESUME – Scott Taylor 
 
 

  
                                             
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

48 years old. I was born and raised in southeast Ohio. Graduated form  

Marietta College with a BS in Biology. I am currently working at Lowe's  

(Georgesville Road). My current martial status is single but have a  

daughter and grand-daughter that live in Columbus. I wanted to join the  

Westland Area Commission as I am a 4 year member of the Hardesty Heights  

Home Owners Association Board of Trustees, and currently in my 3rd year  

as president. I started attending to become  to become aware of any   

future potential changes that would have an effect on our association.  

After attending and seeing that they were short several members, I  

thought I  could be an asset to the group. 

 


